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April 5, 2022 
 
Dear Property Owner/Resident, 
 
This letter is to notify you of the status of Neighborhood Traffic Management Program (NTMP) proposal 
in your area. The ballot for speed tables was successful. Traffic Engineering has submitted the proposal 
for installation of 6 speed tables on Mariemont Drive between Brookmeade Drive and Bryan Station Road 
to the Urban-County Council.  
 
During the ballot process, feedback was received regarding the proposed speed table locations.  A field 
review was conducted in March and revised table location are presented here. 
 

1. 300 Strathmore Road/305 Mariemont Drive 
2. 308 Mariemont Drive  
3. 311/313 Mariemont Drive  

4. 312/314Mariemont Drive 
5. 319 Mariemont Drive  
6. 320 Mariemont Drive 

 

 
Revised Speed Table Locations for Mariemont Drive 

 
 Speed table (2) was relocated due to the road elevation change compromising the visibility of the 

speed table for approaching drivers. 
 Speed tables (3) and (4) were relocated closer to the intersection with Grandin Road to achieve 

more consistent spacing. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this change, please contact me via email or phone. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Grace N. Foley, P.E. 
Traffic Engineer Senior, Division of Traffic Engineering 
(859) 258-3830  
gfoley@lexingtonky.gov 
 
 
cc: David Kloiber, 6th District Councilmember 

Jeffery Neal, PE, Director of Traffic Engineering 
Brian C. Knapp, P.E., P.L.S., Traffic Engineering Manager 
Kaylan Campbell, Legislative Aide to CM Kloiber 


